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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND,VIBGINIA 23261 

February 14,. 1978· · 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coilllllission 
.~egion II - Suite 818 
23ff Peachtree Street, Northeast 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

Serial No. 039A/011678 
PO&M/DLB:wbh 

50-280 
50....:281 

0-33ff 
License Nos.· ·DPR-32 . 

. DPR-3T • 
NPF-4 . 

This is in response to IE Bulletin No. 78-01, "Flammable Contact-· 
Arm Retainers in G.E. CR-120A Relays". A survey·has been performed to.deter­
mine if any G.E. CR120A relays are installed in any safety related equipment 
at our Surry Unit Nos. 1 and 2 or North Anna Unit No. 1. None of the subject 
relays were found to be installed in any safety related equipment. It has also 
been determined that no such relays are in the spares inventory or on order for 
these stations. 

cc: HQ Staff Training/Qualifications 
Division.of Reactor Operations Inspection 
Washington; D. C. 20555 

Yours very truly, 

-;!J, )9? \d;J;:a;<~~ 1-=, 

C. M. Stall~ngs 
Vice President - Power Supply 

and Production Operations 




